
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Headteacher Awards 
Year 1 – Bodhi, Arther L, Eydee, Arthur H, Harry F, Harvey, Edward; Year 5 – Hudson, 

Max, Louie, Annabelle, Matilda, Betsie 

15th Mar 2024 
 

Success is stumbling from failure to failure with no loss of enthusiasm 
- Unknown 

 

Year 4 Squares 
 

Last week Year 4 Squares explored how 
vibrations from sounds travel through a 

medium to the ear. The children conducted 
four different experiments to understand and 

compare how sounds and soundwaves can 
travel through air, liquids and solids. They 
were awesome scientists and made some 

interesting discoveries – great work! 

 

 

Mrs Musson & Mrs 
Alexander: 

foundationstage@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Auton & Mrs Alexander:  
year1@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Parker 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
 

year3@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 

Mrs Clark 
year4squares@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Roulston 

year4circles@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mrs Aylett & Ms Rayner:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Mrs Griffith:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

During PE, they worked on 
circuit training to build up their 
stamina and keep fit.  Go Year 4 

Squares!! 
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Year 1  
Year One have been reading ‘Yucky Worms’ by Vivian 

French.  After finding out how to be a wormologist they 
went on a worm hunt using magnifying glasses to look 

carefully at the worms. 

 

 

Year 3  
Year 3 have been busy bringing Quentin Blake 

illustrations to life by crafting modroc sculptures. 
Starting with newspaper to grasp basic sculpting 

techniques, they then progressed to modroc to refine 
their creations. The children have loved transforming 

their imaginative characters into real life three-
dimensional forms. Through this hands-on approach, 

they delve into the world of storytelling and illustration, 
merging art with imagination in an engaging manner! 

 
  
 

 
 

  
 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

Winners! 
On Monday Mrs Griffith gave us the results of our 

International Women’s Day penalty shootout challenge. 
The highest scorers from each class were awarded 

certificates and the highest scorers from each key stage 
won a football. WELL DONE everyone, it was such a 

great challenge and we all had an awesome time!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

Nasty Nits are a Naughty Nuisance! 
They’re back – again! Please kindly check you child’s hair 

this weekend and if you find any of the little blighters, 
please treat them as soon as possible. Thank you! 

Foundation 
As part of our learning about ‘The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea’, the children visited the local Co-op with their 
shopping lists, to buy the food they needed for the class 

tea party. 
The really enjoyed the walk, noticing the signs of 

Spring and places they knew on the way. 
Well done everyone, you were a delight and great 

ambassadors for the school. 

 

 
 


